
 

   

 

 

 

   

 Football team success! 

We are incredibly proud of our Year 6 football 

team for their amazing win on Friday. In their 

first league match last week, against Benington 

School, they scored an astounding 9-0! 

Whether they win or lose, we are proud of the 

hard work they  

put in. However,  

this win is quite  

spectacular! Well  

done to the team.  

 

School Events: 

20.11.23 – Reverse Advent Calendar 

23.11.23 – Christmas Jumper Swap 

30.11.23 – Christmas decoration 

morning 

4.12.23 – EYFS Xmas Production (dress 

rehearsal) 

5.12.23 – KS1 Xmas Nativity (Y1) 

6.12.23 – KS1 Xmas Nativity (Y2) 

7.12.23 – EYFS Nativity (RZ and Nursery) 

8.12.23 – EYFS Nativity (RR and Nursery) 

12.12.23 – Christmas dinner and 

Christmas jumper day (Rec, Y2, Y3, Y5) 

13.12.23 - Christmas dinner and 

Christmas jumper day (Nursery, Y1, Y4, 

Y6) 

19.12.23 – Y5/6 Film Night 

18.1.24 – Y2 Quiz Night 

24.1.24 – Y6 Residential Parent Meeting 

1.2.24 – Y1 Craft Evening 

2.2.24 – NSPCC Number Day 

 

Please see the school website for term 

dates 

 

Book Fair A huge thank you to everyone who came and 

supported our book fair this week. We really hope you 

enjoyed coming and choosing your books.  

As this was the first book fair that we have had for 

some years, and the system has changed since they 

were last here, we have learnt some lessons as to how 

it can be held more effectively. We  

will make sure we put these changes  

in place next time.  

Thank you for  

bearing with us! 



 

   

Attendance 

The whole school attendance 

this week is 93.5% 

 

As a school, we are aiming for 

97% attendance. Please be 

aware that if attendance drops, 

this begins to have a much 

larger impact on your child’s 

education. 

If you have any questions about 

this or would like any support in 

improving your child’s 

attendance, please contact 

Alexa Simpson or Mary Bull 

 

 

 

 

 

Bobby Tully, Evie Woodyatt and Ivy and Olivia Crook took part in "Dance Mania" and performed to a sold out 

Gordon Craig theatre on Sunday. They performed as part of their stage school Everett Acadamy. They had a 

wonderful time and were very professional performers. Well done to you all! 

Edgar took the 3rd place at ESKA National Championship (karate shotokan) in  

individual Kata Junior group. What a  

fantastic achievement! We are very  

proud of you.  

Year 4 Bingo Night 

We had a brilliant time at Bingo Night on Thursday. 

Thank you to all the Year 4s and their parents who came  

along. We were very pleased to see Chris win the  

‘coveted’ cheese maker and hope to see what he makes next week! 

 

 

 

Please read the attendance 

letter which will be sent out 

today.  

It contains information 

regarding our attendance 

procedures.  

 

 

Cold weather 

Please remember to bring your 

coats to school. It is getting very 

chilly now so maybe hats, scarves 

and gloves would be a good idea 

too! We are reminding the 

children to take them outside 

when they go to playtimes, so they 

do not need to return to the 

classroom.  


